January 7, 2012
Australian Human Rights Commission
Dear Sir/Madam,
I am writing to object to a further extension of Captioning Exemptions for Television Networks. A decision was originally made to improve captioning provisions in 2003 meaning that exemptions have already been granted for eight years. There has been plenty of notice to allow the changes to be fully implemented and the technology exists for full compliance.

I often use Closed Captions when other people in the room are not watching the TV or if family members are sleeping. It is great to watch a program with Closed Captions, but frustrating when captions are not available on the next show. I urge the Commission to investigate this issue fully and not simply add another 12 month delay to a service which so many people rely on.

Yours Sincerely,
James Leslie
